

Branch 2184

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF LETTER CARRIERS
AFL-CIO
6969 Monroe

Taylor, MI 48180 Phone: (313) 295-1640 Fax: (313) 295-4134 NALC2184@sbcglobal.net

ATTENTION: All Branch 2184 CCAs and newly converted career PTFs:

There will be an Open House at the Branch 2184 Union Office for ALL Branch 2184 CCAs and former CCAs that have been or will be converted to career PTFs.

The Open House will take place on Sunday, May 23, 2021 from 5:00 p.m. until 7:00 p.m.

- Letter carrier apparel from the Branch 2184 Uniform Bank will be available for perusal and selection.
- Branch officers will be available to assist newly converted career PTFs with the signup process for health insurance, life insurance, TSP, LCPF, etc.
- Branch officers will be available to answer questions about any aspect of your USPS employment.

Be sure to take advantage of this great opportunity!

NALC BRANCH 2184

Memo

To: Stewards/Officers

From: Mark Date: 4-12-21

Re: Customer Connect Coordinators

The NBA's office is requesting an updated customer connect coordinator list for all of our Branch 2184 offices. Please contact the office and leave the name and phone number of the customer connect coordinator for your office or send me an email at markjudd@nalc2184.org with the requested information. I would like to have this list compiled by the end of the week. As is our customary Branch practice, if you do not respond or do not have a coordinator for your building you will be the coordinator by default. If you have any questions, please give the office a call.

Thanks